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Subject: RO0000482; UNOCAL #7176
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 5/7/2009 10:39 AM
End: Thu 5/7/2009 10:39 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Telephone conference 
Attendees: John Reay (Delta Consultants), Terry Grayson (Conoco Phillips), Paresh Khatri (ACEH). 
 
John and Terry called to discuss the site in response to our May 1, 2009 correspondence.  ACEH requested source 
area characterization and site cleanup goals.  Delta submitted soil and groundwater data to demonstrate that the 
site is characterized and should be evaluated for closure.  I agreed that the residual hydrocarbon concentrations at 
the site are low, but stated that the former source area may be lateral assessed, but the vertical characterization is 
unknown at this time.  ACEH is concerned because the site overlies an active drinking water basin and the lateral 
extent of contamination in the former source area is unknown and the 2nd water bearing zone has not been 
assessed.  Delta proposed a CPT boring down-gradient of the UST pit near U-1 to address ACEH’s concerns.  A work 
plan will be submitted by the end of June.  Pending the analytical data, the site may be evaluated for closure. 


